
 
 
 
 

 
October 18th, 2019 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 

STATE OF LOCAL EMERGENCY UPDATE: 

Conditions Have Greatly Improved! 
The RM of Piney is still in a state of local emergency and will be monitoring Monday’s 
weather event. 

TRAVEL NOT ADVISED! The RM continues to ask that motorists stay off of all 
minimally maintained roads. 

If there is a need for sandbagging, the municipality will post a volunteer call-out 
message of Facebook. 

 
If you feel you’re at risk, please contact a council member: 

Reeve Wayne Anderson    204-423-2132 

Councillor Ken Prociw  (Ward 1)  204-429-2143 

Councillor Dale Edbom (Ward 2)   204-423-2089 

Councillor Dave Beaudry (Ward 3) 204-437-2528 

Councillor Melanie Parent  (Ward 4) 204-437-3067 

 For more information please contact our office: 

RM of Piney 

Phone: 204-437-2284 

Info Line: 204-437-2845 

Email: office@rmofpiney.mb.ca 

 
 

Thank You! 


